
© 2020 St. Anthony-New Brighton School District. All Rights Reserved. Back to top

Select Language ​ ▼

Your Name *

Your Email Address *

Materials Requested *

Preferred File Format * 

If other file format requested, please
specify:

Submit

Alternate Materials Request Form

 Start Complete

- Select -- Select -

Directions

Staff Directory (click here)

District Office: 612.706.1000
klannier@stanthony.k12.mn.us
Community Services: 612.706.1166
ppeterson@stanthony.k12.mn.us
Wilshire Park: 612.706.1200
hpeterson@stanthony.k12.mn.us
St. Anthony MS: 612.706.1030
tadams@stanthony.k12.mn.us
St Anthony Village HS: 612.706.1100
esonnenberg@stanthony.k12.mn.us

 

Contact Us

It is the St. Anthony New Brighton School District’s policy

to provide equal education opportunity for all students and

to provide equal employment opportunity for all

employees.  The district does not discriminate in

admission, treatment, employment or access to its

programs or activities.  In addition, the School District

does not unlawfully discriminate on the basis of race, color,

creed, religion, national origin, sex, marital status, parental

status, status with regard to public assistance, disability,

sexual orientation or age.

Non-Discrimination Policy

Reminder: no distance learning
Friday, May 1, and Monday, May 4

by  ISD 282 in 

�  APR 30, 2020

Dear St. Anthony-New Brighton families,

As a reminder, there will be no distance learning Friday, May 1, and Monday, May 4, to provide
the necessary time for teachers and staff to prepare for extended distance learning through
the end of the 2019-20 school year.

Meal pickup information/feedback:
We have been listening to the community and have come across questions around meal
pickup information. Thank you for sharing helpful feedback on our recent communication
about free meals. The most frequent question we’ve heard from families has been why we are
asking parents/guardians to complete the free/reduced lunch application:

This information will help us determine how families have been impacted by the stay-
at-home order.
We are currently applying to become a summer meal site; this information will support
the overall process.

Families that are interested in participating in meal pickup at the following two locations need
to complete this Google Form to help plan for meals:

1. Wilshire Park Elementary School - 3600 Highcrest Rd NE, St. Anthony, MN 55418
2. Windsor Greens - 270 Windsor Lane, New Brighton, MN 55112

Thank you for your continued patience and support. We appreciate your help as we plan for
the remainder of the 2019-20 school year.

As always, if you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to call/text me at 612-298-
1979 or send an email to rcorneille@isd282.org.

Superintendent Dr. Renee Corneille
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